
 

Seesaw 2025 
 
Teachers in Kindergarten, Year One and Year Two will be using Seesaw to share learning and 
communicate with families. It will also be the platform that students will use to complete weekly 
homework.  
 
Seesaw can be accessed by using a computer, or through a phone or tablet by downloading an app. 
An invitation to access your child’s class (Family Invite) and homework (Home Learning Code) is 
attached.  
 
Class Page 

 
On the class page, parents/carers can view student work, photographs and 
reminders. A notification will be received when there is a new post in the child’s 
journal.  
 
Parents/carers will be able to communicate with their child’s teacher by 
commenting on a private note. This will only be visible to the class teacher.   

 
Rules of Engagement 
Communications will be monitored from 9am – 3pm on weekdays and will not necessarily be 
monitored out of hours. Teachers will respond within a 48 hour, Monday-Friday period.  
 
We ask that parents/carers making comments on posts show respect by ensuring discussions remain 
civil. We reserve the right to remove comments that do not adhere to the rules of engagement 
including comments that: 

- Are deemed racist, sexist, abusive, profane, violent, obscene, spam 
- Are wildly off topic 
- Libel, incite, threaten or make personal character attacks on BSPS students and 

employees 
 
We reserve the right to remove any participant that does not adhere to the rules of engagement.  
 
Homework Page 
 
In order to complete homework activities, students will need to login to the app or login 
at app.seesaw.me by selecting ‘I’m a Student’. Students can only complete activities and post work 
from the Class App. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please phone the school on 9622 2449 and leave a message 
for the class teacher. 
   
 
 
Andrew Bowmer          K-2 Teachers                  
Principal 

http://app.seesaw.me/

